March 23, 2014

Seems like just yesterday we were playing Alternative Brews on the last Friday of February.

Ok, it was for me, I'm writing this on March 1 and scheduling it to show up on the site March 23.

Such is technology.

Anyway, Friday, March 28, we are scheduled for the smoke to finally be out of our gear.

We can't have that, so we'll get freshly smoked again at Brews this Friday!

We may possibly have a drink or two as well! Don't let us drink alone!!




